
	

	 	

 
 

February 15, 2018 
 
 
 
 
TO: ALL NATIONAL CLINICAL TRIALS NETWORK (NCTN) MEMBERS 
 
 
 
FROM: SWOG Operations Office  
 
 
 
RE: Changes to SWOG and CTSU Websites  
  

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
MEMORANDUM  

 
The purpose of this memorandum is to inform sites of upcoming changes to the 
documents available on the SWOG and CTSU websites.  As of March 1, 2018, 
SWOG will no longer post the Protocol or Model Consent Form documents directly to 
the protocol abstract pages of the SWOG website.  Instead, CIRB will post the CIRB-
approved versions of the Protocol and Model Consent Form documents to the CTSU 
website.  The SWOG website will contain links to the Protocol and Model Consent 
Form documents on the CTSU website.  All additional study documents will continue 
to be available on both the SWOG and CTSU websites, and any training verifications 
or supplemental webpages will continue to be available on the SWOG website. 
 
If you have difficulty finding documents on the SWOG website, please contact the 
SWOG Operations Office at protocols@swog.org.  If you have difficulty finding 
documents on the CTSU website, please contact the CTSU Helpdesk at 
CTSUContact@westat.com. 
 
This memorandum serves to notify the NCI and SWOG Statistics and Data 
Management Center. 
 
cc:  PROTOCOL & INFORMATION OFFICE 

 


